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‘ October 24,2018
Farmington Town Zoning Board
Ronald L. Brand Director of Development;
RE: Delaware River Large Scale Solar PV Power Plant

I am writing to keep District 1, the proposed acres of land on Fox and Yellow Mills Road Open,
Rural and Agricultural. I have been a resident of Farmington for 41 years. I currently live at 126
Yellow Mills Rd. Ispent my childhood growing up on Fox Road where my parents still live. I
am advocating to preserve our rural area. It should remain just the way it is Beautiful, Natural,
and Environmentally Intact.

Several years ago, I spearheaded a proposal for town water in our district. The result was “WE”
as a community were able to reap the benefits of safe, clean purified water. I am not awate of
any benefits that this large scale solar power plant will provide our town or community.

I’m from the country and I want it to remain that way! Country!

Sincerely, '
\,%/D‘VW%‘C W/

Tammy C Johnson
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